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November 2, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about election violence. Tomorrow the last third of

voters will cast their ballots and you continue to encourage extremists by

inventing fraud and naming targets. Law enforcement groups from the

FBI to state guard units and our city police are seeing hints that your

irresponsibility may lead to violence and preparing accordingly. People you

call out such as Dr Fauci and Senator Weiner here receive credible enough

threats to require protection. Businesses have boarded up. I remember

such fear with past elections - just never in the US.

Please assure me that you will call for a calm election.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our democracy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


